
Awareness Program on Vermicompost Production 

On January 28, 2025, the Department of Zoology, St. Joseph’s Degree College, Kurnool, 

organized an awareness program on vermicompost production. The session was conducted by 

Mr. Harikrishna, Director of Yamuna Vermicompost, Kurnool. He explained the importance 

of vermicomposting in sustainable agriculture and waste management. Students gained insights 

into the process, benefits, and commercial aspects of vermicompost production. The interactive 

session helped students understand the role of earthworms in soil enrichment. The program 

successfully encouraged eco-friendly practices among participants. 

 



 

 

 


